City Hall

Finance Committee
730 Washington Ave.
Racine, WI 53404

To whom it may concern:

The Racine groups of Narcotics Anonymous are planning for our annual recovery function. The
purpose of this function is to raise awareness in the community as a whole that help is available
and it is possible to recover from the disease of addiction/alcoholism. We of the fellowship of
Narcotics Anonymous would like to respectfully request a reduced cost for the use of the Tyler
Domer Community Center for our annual function. We are on the calendar for October 13,
2012, and would need the facility for approximately eight hours. We are requesting the use of
the gym, senior room and kitchen as we will be selling dinners. We are offering the amount of
$250.00 for the use of this facility. We understand that in these hard economic times it is
difficult to reduce cost and or revenue and that this is a fraction of what is made for rentals. We
ask that you take into consideration that we are are a non-profit organization and all money
collected goes to further carry the message that recovery is possible to addicts and their
families in hopes that the individual, families and the community can reduce and or prevent
future use and be a clean, safe environment for all.

It is with gratitude and humbleness that we thank you in advance for your time and
consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Members of Narcotics Anonymous

Contact information:

Stacey Adams (262) 497-0497
John Branch (262) 498-8779
Lamar Hargrove (262) 880-8859



